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Wednesday 8th May, 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RE: Year 6 Residential Trip  

Next year, we would like to take the current Y5 (soon to be Y6) children on their residential trip to 

PGL Marchants Hill. The visit is due to take place from Monday 11th November to Friday 15th 

November 2024. 

The children will be staying in purpose built lodges, with boys and girls sleeping separately.  The 

supervising adults will be close by having a room within the lodge.  All food will be provided for 

the duration of the visit and dietary requirements can be catered for.  The children will take part 

a range of sessions everyday including activities such as: archery, abseiling, zip-wire and 

orienteering.  We leave school on Tuesday at around 11am and will return on Friday at 

approximately 3.30pm. Further details about the week will be shared as we approach the 

departure date. 

The full cost of the trip will be £320.  A reduced price is offered to children who receive pupil 

premium and this will be charged at £150 for the trip. If your child does not receive the automatic 

discount, we can apply for a bursary directly from PGL to families who are in receipt of the any of 

the following benefits:  

• Universal Credit  

• Income Support (IS) 

• Income Based Jobseekers Allowance (IBJSA) 

• Support under part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• Child Tax Credit (without Working Tax Credit and an income of no more than £16,190.00) 

• the guarantee element of State Pension Credit; 

• an income related employment and support allowance 

If you believe that any of the above applies to you, please make arrangements to talk with the 

school office so that we can apply for the bursary with PGL as soon as possible.  

If you are NOT in receipt of any of the above benefits, but may have difficulty meeting the cost 

of the trip, please arrange to see myself (Ms. Kelleher) as we would not want any child to miss out 

on the chance to take part due to financial difficulties. Payment plans and installments can be 

set up to run from now until the end of their year 6 academic year (14 months) to help spread the 

cost. 
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In order to reserve your child’s place on this year’s residential we now require a deposit of £65 

per full paying child and £20 per Free School meal receiving child (this will reduce to £20 if the 

bursary is successfully applied for following the presentation of relevant documents).  This 

should be paid via Scopay by Friday 14th June. You are welcome to pay in full at any time, or 

we are happy to accept instalments towards the final cost.  The total cost will be due on Friday 

4th October.  Please note that if an insufficient number of parents make payments, the trip will 

not be able to go ahead. Please use Scopay (Tucasi) to give consent for your child to take 

part in the trip and make payments. 

 

We know that families will have many questions regarding the trip. We would therefore like to 

invite you to a meeting on Thursday 23rd May in the Main Hall either at 9am OR at 3:45pm.  There 

is no need to attend both meetings as the content will be the same.  At this time, you will have the 

opportunity to find out more about the site, accommodation, itinerary for the week, ask questions 

and discuss any concerns. In the meantime, please do not hesitate to approach me if you have 

any questions about the trip.  

I look forward to seeing you at the meeting and having a fabulous time with the children in 

November! 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms. Kelleher     

UKS2 phase leader 

 

 

 

 

 


